
Dear Church Family,

I pray that your home is filled with the 
joy and peace of Christ this Advent 
season, despite the uncertainty and 
turmoil of 2020. As believers, we can 
gain comfort in the certainty of our 
Savior’s sovereignty and love. And, we 
can find hope, and even joy,  in the truth 
of what we have been taught—that the 
Lord will take this year and all that has 
happened and turn it for good, for His 
purposes, and for His glory.

Our faith and knowledge of the Lord is 
a precious gift. It’s a gift deposited in us 
that many of our friends, neighbors and 
families don’t yet have. And in this year, 
maybe more than any other, we have an 
opportunity to show them what it means 
to follow Jesus. We have an opportunity 
to love Jesus by loving those around us, 
in His name and in His power. What 
a privilege it is that the Lord would 
entrust us to be His church and His 
ambassadors during this time.
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This Christmas Eve, the Perimeter family 
will not be able to physically gather 
together at Medlock Bridge Road. Instead, 
we will be Home for Christmas with all the 
sweetness of the season that this brings to 
our minds. And though we are physically 
separated, we are united in faith, worship 
and our mission to be Jesus wherever God 
has placed us this season.

We have prepared this Home for 
Christmas gift as a way to care for your 
family, encourage you in your faith, 
and equip you as you seek to love those 
around you in the name of Jesus.  Let’s 
walk in radical dependence and expectant 
excitement of what He might do in and 
through the family of Perimeter Church 
this Christmas!

Grateful for you,

Jeff Norris
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